
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

14th March 2022 

 

 

This Friday is Red Nose Day so we will be raising money for Comic 

Relief. As previously mentioned in last week's newsletter, the noses 

are animal themed therefore children are invited to wear animal 

themed clothes in exchange for a donation. Some of the money 

raised by Comic Relief this year will also fund organisations 

supporting those in the Ukraine so children may dress in yellow and 

blue instead. 

 

Donations can be made 

here: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/red-hill-field5 

 

Our year 6 well-being ambassadors will be hosting a cake sale 

after school. Please bring your cakes into school on Friday 

morning. These will be on sale on the year 2/3 playground straight 

after school on Friday afternoon and this will be a cash only event. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/red-hill-field5

